
Order of Worship 
Worship Leader 
Andrew Chance 
 

 We Shall Assemble 
 

Welcome 

Joe Foshe 
  
Prayer 

David Watson 
 

 I Sing Praises 

 Only a Holy God 
 How Deep the Father’s Love for Us 
 

Communion/Offering 
Louis Mahaffey 

 In Christ Alone 
 

 Jesus Never Fails (Children’s  

Offering) 

 Salvation Belongs to Our God 
 Magnificat 

 How Great is Our God 
 

Message 

Nathan Jorgenson 
 

 Thank you, Lord 
 

Shepherd’s Blessing 

Kenneth Wilcox 
 

……………………………………………………………………… 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 

intended for babies in the two year old class 

and younger. This is available during the 
entire worship service. 

 
Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 

3.02.2025 

C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
W H I L E  S E R V I N G  G O D  T O G E T H E R

3249 W Mt Comfort Rd, Fayetteville, AR 72704       www.mountcomfort.org          479-442-9171 

Ministry highlight: Honduras Summer Mission  

It is that time of year when we start plans for 

the trip! This July we are planning a Medical/

dental brigade along with VBS and a Men’s and 

Ladies spiritual clinic. The dates are July 14th -

the 21st.  

This is an opportunity for helping people both 

physically and encouragement spiritually.  

The cost for the trip is around $1600.00 per 

person plus the cost of the medicines and food 

and transportation for the spiritual clinic

(usually around $8000.00). This cost is split 

between Mt Comfort and Johnson 

congregations.  

Please be in prayer for all of our summer 

mission efforts!  

   - Joe Foshe 

Upcoming Events 

 TODAY 

Wedding Shower for Aspen Grams & 
Spencer Champlin from 1:00pm — 

3:00pm 

TODAY 

Loving Choices Bottles Today is the last 
Sunday to turn in donations. Bottles can 

still be dropped off at the building until 
March 4th.  

 March 9 Missions Sunday 

March 30 Baby Blessing 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are 
received by the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings 
to office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 

 

 

 
Brian Rayburn has been dealing with a very severe case of shingles and covets our 

prayers. 

 
Teresa West’s mother, Dorothy Dickey, is having severe pain in her side and back. 

Doctors are working to find the cause and a solution. Please keep Dorothy in your 
prayers. 

 

Sympathy 
Geary Campbell, son of Lila (Skaggs) Campbell, passed away on February 9th. His 

service was Feb. 15th in Carnegie, OK. Please keep Ms. Lila and the rest of his 

family in your prayers.  
 

 
After this I beheld, and, lo, a great multitude, which no man could number, of all 

nations, and kindreds, and people, and tongues, stood before the throne, and before 
the Lamb, clothed with white robes, and palms in their hands; and cried with a loud 

voice, saying, Salvation to our God which sitteth upon the throne, and unto the Lamb. 

Revelation 7:9-10 KJV 

Continue to Remember… 
Mary Batson 

Eddie Kinzer  
Kyle Hunter  

Becky Tyree  

Glen “Pops” Wade 
Lila Campbell 

Lorene Adams  

Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 
Wendi Super 

Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 
 

 

Joe Conley 

Kathy Hayes 
Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 

Margie Slasor 
Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
03/02  Marlee Bennett 

            Arceli Shipp 
            Brooklyn Skelton 

03/03  Benjamin Scott 

03/04  Ricky Scott 
03/05  Roman Burcham 

             Debra Scott 

03/06  Kasey Cooper 

            Joanna Hausam 
03/08  Peter West 

   

 
 3/9  Jon & Mary Tannehill 

Happy Anniversary  



 

MEN’S EVENT 
The Better Conference  

March 3-4th 

@ Pinnacle Church of Christ in Little Rock 
This conference celebrates preaching and 

strives to encourage  and equip those who 

preach to be better in their role as preacher, 

minister, or evangelist.  Call or text 
questions to 972-861-2434. Register at:  

https://www.thejenkinsinstitute.com/

events/2025/3/test-event-dm8ds 
 

LADIES’ EVENT 

SPARK 2025 Women’s Retreat 
March 28th—30th 

@ Westgate Branson Woods Resort 

Speakers: Cindy and Hannah Colley 

Registration Costs and Program Details 
available on the flier in the lobby. 

 

Wedding Shower 
Please join us for a Bridal Shower honoring 

Aspen Grams & Spencer Champlin, TODAY, 

March 2 at 1:30pm. The couple is 
registered at crateandbarrel.com 

 

New GriefShare Class 
A new session of GriefShare will be starting 

on March 3rd at the Banford House. 

Meetings are at 6:30pm and will run for 13 

weeks. Please contact Glenda Davis or 
Melissa Jackson to sign-up or for more 

information. 

 
Additional Banford House Hours 

The Banford House food pantry will now 

have extended hours and will be open on 
Thursdays from 5:30pm to 7:00pm, in 

addition to Wednesdays from 9:00am to 

11:00am.  Mount Comfort members and 
community members alike are encouraged 

to take advantage of this ministry. 

 

 
Recent Baptism 

We are excited to announce that one of our 

RFC’s, Lauren Mooney,  was baptized on 
Wednesday night!  Let’s celebrate her 

decision and hold her up in prayer as she 

begins this new chapter of life in Christ.  

 
New Member 

Please welcome new member,  

Lena Chanthavong! Ms. Chanthavong 
placed membership  on Sunday, February 

21st. We are excited she has chosen to join 

our congregation, and look forward to 
getting to know her better.  

 

 

YOUTH GROUP SUMMER MISSION: 
FAYETTEVILLE 

The annual youth group mission will look a 

little different this year! The goal is to have 
four teams that will serve in different ways 

to spread the gospel locally. The entire 

congregation is invited to participate. From 
door knocking to increasing social media 

presence, there is a way for everyone to 

take part. Please scan the QR code to join 
us in spreading the good news! 

News and Notes 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 



Razorbacks for christ  
 
 
  
 
 

Sunday 
Bible Class 9:00am  

“Seeing Jesus” 
Life Group 5:00pm 

Monday 
Freshman Dinner & Bible 

Study 6:30pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ 

Creekside Park 5:00-8:00pm 
Wednesday 

Bible Class at MC 6:30pm 
Thursday 

Girls and Guys Bible Study 
7:00pm 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 

Weekly Contribution $13,377.15 

Weekly Budget $20,667.00 

Weekly Average $20,923.00 

Weekly Children’s $24.87 

YTD Children’s $2,680.42 

Sunday, January 5 

Bible Class 243 

Worship 447 

Wednesday, January 9 

Devo & Bible 123 

  

Our Shepherds 
Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Mike Huddleston 479-466-0634 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Rich Leonard 479-466-8921 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 

elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 


